OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

HOBBS, NEW MEXICO

February 13, 1957

Mre Te J. Sivley
Box 1208
Artesia, New Mex.

Dear Mr. Sivley:

I have before me the C-~104 forms on your Thomas J. Sivley
Well No. 3 in the E. K. Queen Pool of Lea County.

I notice that the total depth and perforated intervals
are different from the total depth and perforated intervals as
shown on the U.S5.G.S. Form 9-330. Also the initial potential
of 115 BOPD based on 63 barrels in 12 hours is in error (should
be 126 BOPD I assume).

In order that our records be as nearly accurate as jossible
I am returning your C-104 forms so that they may be corrected,
if need be, or that you may clarify the differences in the
figures by explanation under "Remarks"” on the C-104.

Sincerely,

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

E. J. Fischer
Engineer, District 1
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